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Registration is now closed, but walk-ins are welcome!  Please
contact Jocelyn Pomaranski at pomaranski@butzel.com.

Please join us during the SAE World Congress 2017 to recognize
the launch of the US-Mexico Chamber of Commerce’s Great
Lakes Chapter. 

Butzel Long is pleased to invite SAE attendees, special dignitaries
and business leaders with cross border interests to attend a
complimentary cocktail reception recognizing the new chapter.
You will learn more about membership, gain US Mexico cross
border trade insight and network with policy Influencers.

Wednesday, April 5, 2017 | 5:30-7:30 pm

Butzel Long | 150 West Jefferson, Ste. 100, Detroit, MI 48226

Questions should be directed to Jocelyn Pomaranski at

pomaranski@butzel.com or 313.225.7075.


